ELMIRA POULTRY FUNDRAISER

Orders for EImira Poultry are due back, with payment, by
Monday, March 7, 2022 at 6pm.

The products will be available for pickup
Wednesday, March 23, 2022, in Atwood at the pavilion
between 5:30pm and 7:00pm.

We encourage families to e-transfer payment for their orders
to treasurer@centralperthminorhockey.ca and orders are to be
sent to fundraising1@centralperthminorhockey.ca .

Also, Rheo Thompson Mint Smoothies are still available on a first come, first served

basis. When this batch is gone, we will not be ordering any more. They are $2 each.

Fifty cents of the sale from each mint smoothie will go towards your fundraising levy.

Please email fundraising1@centralperthminorhockey.ca to place your order for these.
Payment is due before or at the time of pick up.

Anyone want a Central Perth Minor Hockey Yeti Mug? Email
fundraising1@centralperthminorhockey.ca to get your mug. They are $45 each. The
sale of Yeti mugs does NOT go towards your fundraising levy.

Please direct any questions to fundraising1@centralperthminorhockey.ca .

Thank you for your continued support,
CPMH Fundraising Committee



